
Hello, 
 
This is not a normal update of mine. I want to ask you to please pray for us this week.    
We and the Mitchem's (another missionary couple here) are leaving this evening heading 
for a town near Kiev for our youth conference. We are taking about 12 teenagers along 
with our four children. There are other teenagers from other churches that will be there as 
well. We are looking forward to what the Lord will be doing in the lives of these young 
people. Tony will be speaking to the group I believe either Wed. or Thur. Morning. and I 
will be speaking to the girls on Thur. at 4:00 our time. I will be speaking on Relationships 
with boys. Please pray that these girls will make the very important decision of staying 
pure. And please pray for me that I will honor the Lord in everything I say. It is our 
prayer that these teenagers will make some Christ honoring decisions this week that will 
change their lives. Thank you so much for your prayers. We will be updating you as soon 
as we return home to Simferopol. 
 
We love and Miss you all, 
Dawn Hess 


